From: Erances Davilla

To: ImpairedWaterbodies_Comments
Subject: Buffalo River tributaries
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 5:27:32 PM

Want to make a difference? Here is an easy way to get your concerns ON THE RECORD. The
comment period on the 303(d) meeting is open until March 11th. To make YOUR voice heard, e-mail
the comments below, or prepare your own. Additional info on comments can be found on our link:

http://buffaloriveralliance.org/303(d)-

Director Keogh:

In regard to the 303(d) list, the National Park Service has found through scientific monitoring that three
tributaries of the Buffalo National River are impaired. NPS reported this to you by letter on October
6th, 2015. It has been nearly six months and ADEQ has not responded. ADEQ has published a 303(d)
list of Arkansas impaired waters and declined to include these tributaries on the list. ADEQ personnel
when questioned at the 303(d) meeting indicate that this is stalled at your office. As an Arkansas
Taxpayer | am concerned that our tourism industry is at risk by your inaction. Please respond in regard
to your specific plans to clean up Big Creek, Mill Creek, and Bear Creek. Every day that goes by places
the Buffalo National River and the 56 million dollars in tourism benefits at further risk.

Sincerely,
Frances Davilla
Sent from my iPad
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